
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 
 

The baptism in the Holy Spirit is God’s power 
for ministry.  To prepare you for your 
ministry, let me suggest a couple of steps to 
receiving the Spirit’s power… 

1) Find someone faithful to God to assist 
you as you pray.  Tell the Lord what you 
are lacking.  Confess your sins and 
receive His forgiveness.  Forgive those 
who have hurt you in any way.  
Renounce any involvement with the 
occult, New Age, horoscopes, etc.  
Renounce the devil and all his ways and 
works in your life. 

2) Ask Jesus to baptize you in the Holy 
Spirit, to fill you for service.  Raise your 
hands to Him and drink in the Spirit.  Be 
bold enough to begin to speak the 
language of the Spirit that He gives you. 

Remember that the language of the Spirit is 
given to you whether you speak it or not.  
Speaking in tongues helps you communicate 
with God and builds you up the Spirit (See 1 
Corinthians 14:2,4)  Allow Jesus to be the 
foundation of your ministry from that day 
on! 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen 
Scott will be speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre 
for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery facilities available 
to mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join 
us for coffee on the patio after the service today…a 
great chance to meet a new friend.  
 

This week… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
Monday evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-

986-4288 or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 

Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part 
of the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to 
pray each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the 
enclosed prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing 
about your answers to prayer!  
 
SOULTREK  FOR YOUTH – 7 pm on Tuesday evenings.  
Contact Tim Shaw at 604-980-0307 or tim@valleychurch.ca for 
details. 
 
Board Meeting – 7:30 pm on Tuesday, April 21st  
 
The Parenting Course – Wednesday evenings at 7 pm  
 
Ladies Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 
am.   Childcare is provided. For info, contact Kristina at 
kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com 
 
TEAM 57(Grades 5 to7)  – Thursday afternoons from 4-6  

Young Adults Group – Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church. 
For info, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at 778-689-4636 or 
contact them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com  
 
Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact Jorge 
& Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 
 
Your journey from mourning to joy – If you’ve lost someone 
close to you, please contact Lillian Gorrie at lgorrie@shaw.ca for 
information about our weekly GriefShare Support Group on 
Saturdays at 10 am. The video being shown on Saturday, April 
25th will be “Complicating Factors”.  
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 
new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 
Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 
You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
Marcel & Kristina Kurtz and the boys are in Edmonton this 
weekend attending the funeral for Kristina’s uncle, Willy Franson, 
who went to be with the Lord last week. 
 
Send in your photos!  Please share some of your special 
moments with us by emailing us your favorite family photos to 
use in the bulletin.   
 

Online donations at Valley Church are now 
possible – You can give your offering online 
through PayPal.  Go to the bottom of our web 
page at www.valleychurch.ca and click on the    
 PayPal button. 

 
Photos on front – Clockwise from top left… Rivers Perrin, all 
dressed up for her birthday; Kristina Kurtz in her early years 
(someone took away her chocolate!); new director of the Gospel 
Mission, Wes Chadwick; Anita Doo with her brother, Tommy and 
Randy & Roberta Andrus; Hannah Thompson, Valerie Hechanova & 
Erika MacKinnon; Pat DeCoursey with her  brother, David,  and her 
dog, Peter Patches a few years back; Margot Fraser and her 
newest great granddaughter, Violet Jubilee. 
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